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CRICKET FESTIVAL AT INSTOW - FRIDAY 13TH JUNE 2025

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers of $SchoolMember$

RE: Year 6: Cricket Festival at Instow Cricket Club – Friday 13th June 2025

We have been invited to a cricket festival at Instow Cricket Club on Friday 13th June 2025. This is a competitive tournament at Instow cricket club which we
have a training event for at Hatherleigh next week. There are only 16 spaces available for this event with places initially reserved for Year 6 children. 

Children will be leaving school at 9am by coach, please drop your child off at school promptly at 8.45am. We will then catch the coach back at 2pm and will
be back before the end of the school day.

Cost:  

 £7.50.  We have been able to subsidise the cost of the transport using part of our PE premium funding. We appreciate it is another expense and
unfortunately without payment we will have to offer the place to another child or cancel our participation. 

Children will need: 

to wear their PE kit and trainers 
a sunhat, sun cream or/and a waterproof coat 
a packed lunch (A school packed lunch can be requested on the gateway and where applicable a charge of £2.50 will be added to your child’s
account)
drink (no glass bottles, sweets or fizzy drinks). 
a small rucksack style bag to carry their belongings

Payment:

A consent request has been set up on the gateway. The deadline to give consent is Friday 6th June 2025

Please can we remind you that it is your responsibility to contact admin to cancel your child’s meal, Early Birds or All Sorts bookings if they
are on a trip and will not be in school for any of the above.?

Kind regards 

Mr Walter 
PE Co-ordinator 

Winkleigh Primary School
Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ
t: 01837 83354
e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School
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